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Docket Optical System - Suggested change to 2008 IEP Report

08-1EP-1F
To. <docket@energyibcaus> DOCKET
gl?é?;ct: éﬁ/glgge/sztggscﬁ;%i Q%OOS IEP Report 07-AB-1632
Attachments: Suggested addition.doc DATE  NOV 19 2008
RECD. nNov 192008

To: California Energy Commission
Subject: Suggested Change to final update of 2008 Integrated Energy Policy Report

From: Edwin D. Sayre

Chairman, Advocates for Clean Responsible Energy
218 Brooke Acres Drive

Los Gatos, CA 95032

Phone 408 356 2769

It is suggested that a change to Chapter 4 Recommendations as indicated in the attachment be made in
the final report update. If the study is done members of the Advocates for Clean Responsible energy,
(ACRE) who are scientists and engineers with decades of experience in nuclear power are willing to
provide technical input for the study at no cost to the CEC.

Edwin D. Sayre
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